
ORDER FORM 

2020 -2021 

 “Working Together to Prevent Child Sexual Abuse” 

Brochure 

Available for Free in English and Spanish 

The new 2020 - 2021 “Working Together to Prevent Child Sexual Abuse” brochure contains 

an introductory letter from Archbishop José H. Gomez and current information about the 

Safe Environment Offices, Programs, Resources, Policies and Procedures. This new 

brochure should be distributed to all parish/school staff, parishioners, parents, volunteers, 

etc., during the Month of April. Copies should also be available in the vestibule of each 

church. 

Please discard all 2019 - 2020 brochures immediately. 

Order Form 

To order email to: Brenda bmelendez@la-archdiocese.org 

or Fax to: (213) 637-6681 

Ordered By:  

Date:  Phone:  

Parish/School: 

Street Address: 

City / Zip Code: 

Region: 

Working Together to Prevent Child Sexual Abuse (English) Quantity:  

Trabajando Juntos Para Prevenir el Abuso Sexual (Spanish) Cantidad: 

(Office of Safeguard the Children Use Only.  Do not fill in this section.) 

Date Shipped: 

(For more information, call the Office of Safeguard the Children (213) 637-7508) 
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